
 

 

10th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Year 3 Art 

 
As part of our Year 3 topic on Manchester, our artwork will focus on the work of Austrian artist, 
Friedensreich Hundertwasser. 
 
The children will be creating buildings using his style and we would be grateful if you could send in an 
empty cereal box by Monday 16th November for your child to use in their building project. It would be 
most helpful if your child could put their name on the outside of the cereal box. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Leanne Eldridge & Satnam Singh (3SE), Sharon Griffin (3SG) and Channi Davis (3CD) 


